
   
 

 
     

 
              

          
       

      
      

      
        

 
         

       
     

    
      

  
 

           
     

      
      

 
 

        
 

  
 

  

May 24, 2024 

Dear Second Graders and Families, 

Welcome to our classroom! I’m so excited to be your teacher for the 
upcoming school year. This year marks my sixth year as a part of the 
Tucson School District, and I’m delighted to be spending my second 
year at Robins K8. Previously I taught for 15 years in Madison, 
Wisconsin, where I grew up riding horses and imagining scenic 
mountain landscapes. Who would ever have imagined holding such 
thoughts in mind would eventually bring me to Tucson! 

Throughout my years as a teacher, I’ve discovered that every 
classroom is a unique community, and I’m eager to get to know each and 
every one of you. I believe that learning should be an engaging and 
enjoyable experience, and I strive to create a classroom where 
creativity and curiosity are nurtured, and every student feels valued 
and supported. 

As we move through this school year together, I invite you to embrace 
new challenges with enthusiasm, ask questions fearlessly, and approach 
each day with an open mind and willingness to grow. I am here to 
support you every step of the way, and I look forward to fostering a 
love of learning that will last a lifetime. 

Enjoy these weeks of summer. I look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best wishes, 

Ms. Grogan 


